
Greetings from Abuja.  Was here today at a launch event with the Vice President and 
met the new Head of Service of the Federation, Danladi Kifasi.  He was previously 
the Permanent Secretary in the Ministry of Finance and then the Ministry 
of Petroleum before his new appointment last week to one of the highest offices 
in Nigeria – as the head of the entire Federal Civil Service.  
 
Turns out he is from Takum, a member of CRCN, and a graduate of Takum-based 
Wukari Combined Secondary School (early 1970s).  He would like to send a thank 
you to CRWM for the amazing work they did all those years and to let them know 
what a impact they had.  Can you send a message to the current head of the mission 
in that regard?  I think the Banner should also do a story on his rise to power and the 
role of CRWM missionaries in that story.


